
MINUTES 

TOWN OF CANANDAIGUA 

PARKS AND RECREATION/TRAILS 

MEETINGMAY 25, 2019 

CANANDAIGUA TOWN HALL-LOWER LEVEL CONFERENCE ROOM 

Members Present:  Mark MacNeil, Karen Parkhurst, David Sauter, Adeline Rudolph, Lily Logan 

Additional:  Doug Finch, Dennis Brewer, Kevin Reynolds, Troy Bennett, Oksana Fuller 

Meeting was called to order at 6pm. 

1. Approved minutes from April 24, 2019 meeting. 
 

2. Oksana Fuller gave an overview of upcoming events from the Events Committee perspective.  First was a discussion of 
the July 4th parade – the float will represent Onanda Park.  The parade starts at 9 am on Ontario Street.   There was a 
discussion about the Onanda Park anniversary celebration and Open House on August 14th.  There was also a 
discussion about the Miller Park dedication.  And, finally, there was some discussion about Halloween at Onanda Park 
on October 26th from 2 til 5. 
 

3. Mark has contacted Victor Parks and Recreation about what it takes to start a Movie in the Park program.  We are 
looking at July 23rd at Outhouse Park for a movie.  There will also be a bounce house and popcorn available. 
 

4. Updates from the town included suggestions about having fishing classes. 
 

5. Troy reported on park maintenance.  Work is currently being done on the Outhouse Park building.  The connector trail 
will be worked on during late summer/early fall time frame.  Onanda has some new sidewalks.  There will be 3-4 
groups volunteering in parks (Boys Scouts and FLCC). 
 

6. Senior Program – there has been talk about moving the senior group to Jefferson Park for the summer.  That has been 
changed.  The senior group will be meeting at the Town Hall for 6 weeks and there will be a couple of picnics offered. 
 

7. A request has been made that garbage receptacles be placed in the Upper Onanda trail area, perhaps in the area 
where interpretive signs will be placed. 
 

8. The Parks Committee needs to start preparing budget line items for the 2020 Town budget. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.  Next meeting will be held on June 22, 2019 at the lower conference room in the Town Hall 
at 6 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Parkhurst 


